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December 24, 2019 
 
TO:  All Bidders under Invitation To Bid 19-101192 
 
FROM: Department of Purchasing and Contracting, DeKalb County, Georgia 

 
ADDENDUM NO. 2 

 
ITB No. 19-101192 – On Call Heating Ventilation and Air Conditioning (HVAC) (Annual Contract With 
2 Options To Renew) , is hereby amended.  
  
Section A.   The following questions were submitted and received pertaining to this ITB; the County’s 
responses are as follows: 

1. On Page 20 Under Section B (Warranties) is the workmanship warranty 9.0 days or 90 days? 
 
Response: The workmanship warranty is 90 days 
 

 
Section C. It is the responsibility of each bidder to ensure all awareness of all addenda issued under this ITB. 
Please sign and return this addendum with your bid submittal. You may call Lekeshia Baker, Procurement Agent 
at (404) 371 - 2940 before the bids are due to confirm the number of addenda issued. 
  
Section D.  All other conditions remain in full force and effect. 
  
 Lekeshia Baker 
 Procurement Agent 
 Department of Purchasing and Contracting 

 
ACKNOWLEDGMENT 

 
 

      Date: ______________________________ 
 
The above Addendum is hereby acknowledged: 
 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 (NAME OF BIDDER) 
 
 
________________________________________     ___________________________________ 
                      (Signature)                                                            (Title) 
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